Dear Sponsor,
On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Central Ohio Fellowship of Christian Athletes, Big Brothers Big Sisters of Central Ohio, and Ronald McDonald House Charities of Central Ohio, I want to personally thank you for your interest in sponsorship of the 4th Annual Clark Kellogg Classic. Our third event was an incredible success with 4 exciting games and a great turnout of fans for the day-long event.
Partners like you play a critical role in the success of this great new preview of Ohio High School Basketball. This will set the tone for future years to establish future high school rising stars while supporting our three important charities that focus on our youth in central Ohio. This cannot be done without your generous support.
I’m excited to extend an opportunity to be a partner with us in 2015 for our 4th Annual Clark Kellogg Classic. Together, we can make a positive difference in our community.
If you are interested in becoming a sponsor for the 4th Annual Clark Kellogg Classic, please contact Bill Montgomery at bmontgomery@riverradio.com, or by phone at 614.289.5704. Thank you again for your consideration to support the Central Ohio Fellowship of of Christian Athletes, Big Brothers Big Sisters of Central Ohio and Ronald McDonald House Charities of Central Ohio. I look forward to seeing you at the Classic.
Sincerely,
Clark Kellogg
clarkkellogg 
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